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• National Apprenticeship Week –might this be for you? Look out for the email opportunities we send (often daily) and the 

weekly bulletin on our school website. 

• ROLE MODELS – we rely on the support of Sixth Form students to show younger members of our community the right way 

to do things.  Be mindful of this when you make choices regarding: uniform, the one-way system, no coats around 
corridors, no phones out (except in SFA). 

• Year 12 – Exam feedback continues this week – the outcome of these will inform your choices for external AS entry – 

after discussion with your teachers. Parents’ Evening is 13th February – your signed consent forms identifying entry for 

external AS exams must be handed in by Tuesday 14th February – morning break – at the latest. Letters / forms 
regarding these areas will be distributed via Tutors on Monday this week. 

• Year 12 – You should be considering which EXTERNAL AS examinations you should be entering for.  This will be informed 

by: 

o Mock and likely outcome in all subjects. 
o Parents’ Evening discussions. 

o Plans for next year. 

o You will have the opportunity of a meeting with Mrs Lennon or Mr Wilbraham shortly to discuss any queries you 
might have regarding this important decision. 

• Show your intellectual journey. Explore super curricular opportunities: explore/investigate your subjects, beyond the A-

Level classroom. This type of reading and research will help those of you in Y13 who have interviews on the horizon or 

those in Y12 starting/developing thinking on next steps, especially on what university courses may be right for you.   
https://www.undergraduate.study.cam.ac.uk/files/publications/super-curricular_suggestions.pdf   

https://www.univ.ox.ac.uk/applying-to-univ/explore-your-subject/     

• Year 13 – You have never been through Year 13 and university / apprenticeship application process before – we have – 

call into Sixth Form office with any queries – we are here to help. 

• Want a Durham University tutor?  See / email Mr Wilbraham. 

• WP schemes / support: Newcastle Partners, DU Supported Progression, A2L, and many more – drop in SS3 – lunchtime. 

• Interested in opportunities in the Civil Service? – come along to find out more next Tuesday lunchtime – 7th February – 

room tba. https://www.civil-service-careers.gov.uk/  
 

Monday  

Tuesday • Safer Internet Day – make good choices, stay safe. 

• LEAVERS’ BALL? – Room – SF MR. Lunchtime 

• Interested in opportunities in the Civil Service?  Come along to a lunchtime 

session – room tba. 

Wednesday • YEARBOOK?  Room – Sixth Form MR. Lunchtime  

• Medicine taster session – 3pm – 5pm – sign up with Mr Milligan. 

 

Thursday • Sixth Form Committee – both years – all forms to be represented – 12.10pm 

start – room IT4. 

• Year 12 – Oxbridge / Medicine meeting – 3pm – 4pm – room – Café 6. 

• Durham University Tutoring – 3pm – 4pm – PE classroom. 

Friday • Year 12 Assembly – Sixth Form Area – Professor Marek Szablewski. 
 

Check the noticeboard in the SF area every day & 

emails / Teams regularly 

 

 

Create, Connect and Share Respect. A better internet starts 

with you.      

 Safer Internet Day 2023 - UK Safer Internet Centre  
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